



5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

## PE Days and Uniform Expectations – Autumn Term

Dear Parents and Carers.

I hope this letter finds you well and that your child is settling happily into the new school year. As we begin the Autumn term, I would like to share some important information regarding PE lessons and uniform requirements.

Each class has a designated PE day and on this day, children should come to school dressed in their PE kit and will remain in it for the duration of the day. This helps us maximise learning time and ensures a smooth start to each session.

Year Group	PE Day
Resource Base	Thursday
Reception	Friday
Year 1	Tuesday
Year 2	Monday
Year 3	Wednesday
Year 4	Wednesday
Year 5	Monday
Year 6	Tuesday

## **PE Kit Expectations:**

To maintain consistency and to ensure all children are dressed appropriately for physical activity, we ask that all pupils wear the correct PE uniform:

- Plain white t-shirt or polo shirt
- Black shorts, black tracksuit bottoms, or black leggings
- Black PE pumps or trainers suitable for outdoor use

Please note: Hoodies, branded tracksuits, and football kits are not permitted for PE.

Wearing the correct kit not only supports our school ethos but also ensures safety and comfort during physical activity. We appreciate your support in helping your child come to school prepared and appropriately dressed on their PE day.

If you have any questions or require support with sourcing the correct uniform, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued cooperation. Mr Taylor Deputy Head

Albert Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5NH T 0121 327 0594

ENABLING EVERY PUPIL TO SUCCEED

pert.bham.sch.uk AT SCHOOL AND IN LIFE>